
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: February 20, 2008 8:55:45 PM PST 
To: derek@iigwest.com 
Subject: Hey, you're FaMaus! 
 
Hi there Mr. Maus, 
 
Weeeeeell, it looks like things are really spinning, mainly the counter on my site, 
especially from my appearance today on the Michael Medved program, where I 
gleefully directed the listeners to read all about your remarkable bumbling and 
blundering, immortalized now for all the world to see. 
 
Oh yeah, that's in a new article on my site, right under the one with the new proof 
on the Meier case. Call me psychic if you wish but I sense a whole new career 
coming for the Mausmeister...and it sure ain't gonna be in any scientific field! 
 
Hey, you have a great day. 
 
Your simple, short, bald-headed buddy, 
 
MH 


